Wednesday, October 23
/:00 pm - 8:15 pm on Zoom

The Dangers of Project 2025:
The Right’s Plan and its Impact

on Workers and Unions

The Brooklyn College chapter of the PSC-CUNY invites
you to a discussion about the dangers of Project 2025,
the right's farreaching plans and policies that would
deeply impact our democracy. While Project 2025
touches every aspect of our society, we will focus on
how it will affect workers' rights, unions and organized
labor.

Speakers:

Stephanie Luce of CUNY's School of Labor and Urban
Studies with recorded comments from long-time activist
Ash-Lee Henderson who has worked in movements
fighting for workers, for reproductive justice,
LGBTQIA+, environmental justice etc.

Registration Required: https://tinyurl.com/BCPSC2025




